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March 9, 2021 
 
 
 

Mr. Lee Delcore 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

1155 Pilgrim Road 
Plymouth, WI 53073 
 
        
Re: PFAS Scoping Statement: 

Heimes Garage - Former 

3418 – 66th Street 

Kenosha, WI 53142 

BRRTS# 03-30-409382 

 
 

Dear Mr. Delcore: 

 

Soil and groundwater at the above-referenced site were not analyzed for polyfluoroalkyl 

substances (PFAS) because there is no indication that the site was used to produce 

materials containing PFAS compounds or that any materials containing PFAS were 

used on the site. The site was historically used as a petroleum bulk storage and transfer 

facility beginning in the early 1900’s, followed by excavating, hauling and landscaping 

company. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 

Midwest Environmental Consulting 

 

 

Sean Cranley, P.G. 

Principal Hydrogeologist 


